Hi  P3SH
Morning boys and girls, I hope you and your families are well.  This is the last week of online learning; I think I heard your shouts of joy from here!
In literacy this week we are continuing with our important spellings, our list this week is the Months of the Year.  For your grammar task this week use the Nelson Grammar booklet, choose something you would like to go over.  In the Comprehension Booklet we are going to complete the Sport activity this week (Page 26).  I hope you have been able to do some reading this week.  Don’t forget about your Wednesday writing in the ‘Write about the Picture’ Booklet – your next story is ‘The Doll’.
In Number work we are beginning ‘Tens & Units’ subtraction please see additional instructions I have attached. We have finished our New Wave Mental Maths Booklets.  I hope you have been able to do some more of the extra booklets I have sent home.
For TWAU this week we are going to finish our topic.  I’d like you to look back over the work you have done and think about what you have learned that you did not know at the start of the topic and complete the ‘L’ part of the KWL.
I hope you have all heard about our 30th birthday party celebrations happening next Sunday 21st June.  Check out our Facebook page or school website for all the details.  I really hope to see you then.
[bookmark: _GoBack]As we come to our last week of online learning, I just want to say to you, P3H and to your parents thank-you so much for all your hard work over these last few weeks.  I have really loved seeing pictures of you hard at work at home.
Don’t forget to keep in touch, get Mum or Dad to email me info@braidsideintegratedps.ballymena.ni.sch.uk .

Missing you all, Stay safe!

Miss Hart
